
September 2014 Newsletter This is National Courtesy Month 
Manners are a vital part of doing well in 

society.  At Imagine That, we strive to 
demonstrate politeness to all of your children 
in our care.  We find the gift of treating them 
with warmth and respect provides dignity to 
them as small people.  We hope by modeling 
being considerate, responsive, and kind in our 
dealings with them, they too will treat parents 
and “friends” with good manners. 

                     Nursery     	

Tiny Tots

School AgeWelcome Drew 
and Goodbye Azlynn 

graduating to toddlers

Welcome 
new preschool 
graduates & 

Preschool              

Toddlers

Welcome Ava and Colton 

Goodbye to Zayden

Welcome Joel, 
Marissa, Lucas 

Keirra, and Ryanne

Happy 3rd 
birthday to Ann 

Marie and Ryanne

 Goodbye to 
transitioning Keirra, 

Lucas and Ryanne

Thank you all,  Miss Julie, Center Director

Goodbye to the 
graduates and Layla

Elijah it is great 
to have you back

We will be starting our new 
projects 

this 
month

Welcome new 
Toddler Teachers 
Laura & Ashleigh

Updated staff 
poster coming soon!
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Ou r Mi s s i o n

Imagine That Childcare provides a warm loving environment, with developmental learning 
activities for children from 6 weeks to 12 years old. We believe that your child’s needs are 

of the utmost importance. Our entire team is committed to meeting those needs. 
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Visit our website: www.Imaginethatchildcare.org 
to order books your children will love. Every book in 
the Reading Club flyers is handpicked by teachers 
and Scholastic experts who know which books get 
kids excited about reading.  Whenever you order 

through Reading Club, you’ll automatically help your 
child’s classroom earn Bonus Points. Your teacher can 

redeem these points to earn rewards that benefit 
your child by building the 

classroom library, including 
FREE Books, supplies, 

and teaching resources!

Th e m e s fo r t h i s Mo nt  h

Apples 
Safety play: Indoors & outside

In 1995, 
Dolly Parton 

launched 
Imagination 
Library, to 

foster a love 
of reading among preschool children and 

their families by providing them with 
the gift of a specially selected book 
each month. Sign up to recieve high 

quality, age-appropriate books directly 
to your home.  We celebrate children 

getting excited about books and feeling 
the magic that books can create. 

For Kids Under 5

Imagine That Code:  M2ZFX

Stay tuned 
for exciting 

new playground 
updates 

coming soon!


